
Wednesday 17th January 2024

Year 10 Literature Intervention
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are constantly working with our pupils to provide additional support to help them achieve their
target grades. As we approach the final few months before the GCSE examinations begin, we want
to ensure that all of our pupils have the opportunity for additional support before their English
Literature GCSE examination. This is not something other academies routinely do and is a
demonstration of the teacher’s commitment to help your child achieve the best grade possible.

AQA, your child’s examination board, have issued the following dates for the English Literature
GCSE:

Monday 13th May 2024
Monday 20th May 2024

We will begin our support lessons for all of our Year 10 pupils from 1st February 2024 and continue
this until the start of the GCSE examinations. These will run every Thursday at the end of the school
day from 2.25pm - 3:20pm.

We consider these sessions to be compulsory and would really appreciate your support in ensuring
your child attends and values this opportunity.

These sessions will initially focus on retention of the Poetry Anthology and Unseen Poetry skills.
This is an extremely important time for your child and we look forward to your support and working
with you.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

N Kay
Mr N Kay
Deputy Headteacher


